From: PSC Land

Sent: 11 December 2018 13:09

To: ‘GG peakgen.com'

Subject: We need more information about your application and Underpayment of

application charge EPR/YP3732QA/A001

Dear (D

We need more information about your application and Underpayment of application charge

Application reference: EPR/YP3732QA/A001
Operator: Peak Gen Power 18 Limited
Facility: Peak Gen Havant

Thank you for your application received on 18/10/18. The following is to confirm our conversation of
10/12/18.

Unfortunately the application payment you sent is incorrect. The correct application charge is £ 7,329. This leaves a
balance of £ 779 to pay (after the £ 500 refund for the newspaper advertising). This is required as your application
requires an assessment under the Habitats Regulations, the charge for which is not included in the baseline
application charge.

| need to ask you for some missing information before | can do any more work on your application. Please
provide us with the National Grid reference for each unit (and therefore each emission point) at the
installation.

Please send the information, quoting the above application reference, to:

Email address: psc@environment-agency.gov.uk.

Postal address:

Permitting and Support Centre
Quadrant 2

99 Parkway Avenue

Parkway Business Park
Sheffield

S9 4WF

Please send the information and payment within 10 working days of this letter. Details of how to pay are
given in Part F of the application form. If we don’t hear from you, we must return your application.

When we receive the requested information and payment, we’ll continue to check your application. We’ll check to
see if there’s enough information for the application to be ‘duly made’. Duly made means that we have all the
information we need to begin determination. Determination is where we assess your application and decide if we
can allow what you've asked for.

We'll let you know by letter whether your application can be duly made. If it can’t be duly made, we’ll return your
application to you.



If we do have to return your application we’ll send you a partial refund of your application payment. We’ll retain
20% of the application charge to cover our costs in reviewing your application and requesting information. This
maximum amount we’ll retain is capped at £1,500. Further information on charging can be found at:
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/environmental-permitting-ep-charges-scheme

If you have any questions please phone me on (IR or cmai GRS -0 vironmen'-

agency.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely

Permitting Support Advisor
Part of National Operations
National Permitting Service (part of National Services E&B)

@ external: (S = interna D (Team Number) D

Land Team, Environment Agency, Quadrant 2, 99 Parkway, Avenue, Sheffield, S9 4WF

Email:‘ﬂenvironment agency.gov.uk

Email: PSC@environment-agency.gov.uk

Simple, fair, effective charges.

Our regulatory charges have changed. On 1 April 2018 we introduced
our new charging schemes. Find out how you may be affected.



